
Monday 10th February Fig (+ Y6 under 25m) swimming 

Tuesday 11th February
Year 1 & 2 - Music lesson

Fig class - Ukulele lesson

Wednesday 12th February

Thursday 13th February Y6 & Y5 Young Voices

Friday 14th February End of term 3

WEEK 21WEEK 21
BcL BULLETIN
WEEK BEGINNING 10TH FEBRUARY 

UPCOMING...

NEXT WEEK...

Monday 24th February - Term 4 starts 
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day 

“ I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go. I  will counsel you with my
loving eye on you” Psalm 32:8



IMPORTANT DATES - YEAR 6 SATS
Please be aware when arranging appointments etc. that
Year 6 children will start their SATs on Monday 12th May
until Thursday 15th May. 
Any issues please inform the office as soon as possible. 

Young Voices
Year 5 and 6 are really excited to attend Young Voices next week! 

All tickets and t-shirts have been handed out and every child has taken home a
final details letter. Please make sure you have read this letter as it includes
important information. 

Lay-by
We kindly ask parents not to park in the lay-by due to the increased number of
taxis picking up and dropping off children. Thank you. 

LTA Tennis Awards 2025
We have exciting news - we have been nominated for an LTA Tennis Award
2025! Judging will commence in February. 

Additionally, we are proud to announce that Coach Dom has been nominated
for Development Coach of the Year! We’re keeping our fingers crossed! 

SchoolPing Payments 
The SchoolPing payment service is now working! 

Please delete the current version of the app and download it again to ensure
you have the latest version. 

After re-downloading the app, you will need to select our school and log back
in. If you do not remember your login details, please contact Miss Miller before
deleting the app. 

OTHER NEWS...


